
AUSKICK
WEDNESDAYS
AND FRIDAYS Fitzroy Crossing Oval

4:00 - 5:30pm

FRIDAY NIGHT FOOTYFRIDAY
NIGHTS Fitzroy Crossing Oval

4:00 - 6:00pm

Events Calendar - July

BOAB FESTIVAL FLOAT
PARADE AND MARDI GRASFRI - SUN

28TH-
30TH Visit derbyboabfestival.org.au for

details

Enrolments are now open for
Semester 2 courses at North
Regional TAFE - Fitzroy
Crossing Campus

BSB30120 Certificate III in
Business
BSB40120 Certificate IV in
Business

You’ll learn customer service
and communication, how to
solve problems and business
challenges, and the
importance of resource and
schedule management, while
improving your digital literacy
and numeracy skills.  

This can help you in a business
career or office-based role. 

For more info, or to apply
visit:
https://www.northregionaltaf
e.wa.edu.au/ 

Or contact NR TAFE at
info@nrtafe.wa.edu.au or
1300 996 573

RTO code 52788

North Regional TAFE
Enrolments open

now

Fitzroy Rodeo and Campdraft is on this
weekend!
Thur 27th - Sun 30th June

Grab your Hat... shine up your Boots... dust off your Chaps...
it's Rodeo time!!!

The FVRC will be holding their Annual Rodeo, Challenge &
Campdraft on the 27th, 28th, 29th & 30th June 2024.

For more info, head
to Fitzroy Crossing
Annual Campdraft
and Rodeo on
Facebook

We look forward to
seeing you all there
getting amongst
the action again
this year!

Local Fitzroy Crossing trainees in Perth
gaining skills to work on the New
Brooking Channel Bridge

Three local trainees from Fitzroy Crossing are in Jandakot as part of a three-week work
placement at Fremantle Steel. The workers are currently undertaking a paid traineeship on the
New Brooking Channel Bridge project completing a Cert II in Construction.

Trainees will carry out Trade Assistant tasks in the steel fabrication workshop at Fremantle
Steel to help build on their skills and experience, while providing an opportunity to experience
living and working away from home.

They will be accompanied and
mentored by a local business
owner Keith, as well as
additional support from
mentors and team members.

Pending interest from local
trainees, two additional groups
will likely travel to Perth to
take part in the work
placement in the following
weeks.


